
All girls in the 7th through 10th grade are invited to explore
the world of technology and engineering with us at Girls
Research Engineering and Technology Day. Due to COVID-
19, the event will be virtual but will still offer various
activities for the students, as well as interesting speakers
for both students and parents. 

THE SOCIETY OF WOMEN
ENGINEERS AT THE
UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN
PRESENT 

Saturday, March 27th, 2021
10:00 AM to 1:00 PM

Cost: $5 per participant 

SEE 
WWW.SWE.ENGIN.UMICH.EDU/GREATDAY

 FOR MORE INFORMATION  


